NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS

	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of North Collins, on March 8, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at the North Collins Town Hall, 10569 Main Street, North Collins, New York 14111, regarding a proposal pursuant to Town Law Section 60-a(2) to reduce the number of elected Town Justices from two (2) elected offices down to one (1) elected office, with the eliminated position to expire on December 31, 2023.  Any and all interested persons are entitled to be heard upon said proposal.  This legal notice is published by Order of the North Collins Town Board.
Dated:  February 8, 2023
							TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS
							Lynn DiVincenzo, Town Clerk
